
 

 

Cabinet Response to Scrutiny Recommendations 
 

 
To: 
 

 
Cabinet Member for Place and Environment 

 
From: 
 

 
Place Scrutiny Committee 

Date of Scrutiny Meeting: 

 
13th December 2022 

Report Topic: 
 

 
Waste Management and Recycling Strategy Review 

 
Scrutiny Committee consideration: 
 

 
The Place Scrutiny Committee were asked to consider the progress made to date, and the three-
year review of the Waste Management and Recycling Strategy 2018-25, and to provide suggestions 
where improvements could be made. 
 

Scrutiny Committee Recommendation: 

 
The Place Scrutiny Committee noted the progress made to date and recommended that Cabinet 
approve the updated Waste Management and Recycling Strategy.  The committee also 
recommended that Cabinet consider the following suggestions: 

 A review of receptacles provided to residents to ensure they are fit for purpose;  

 Where appropriate and practical, for litter pickers to separate the waste collected for recycling; 
and 

 A programme of targeted engagement activity be undertaken to reach the 70% recycling 
target. 

 

Cabinet Response to Scrutiny Committee recommendations 
Please indicate by ticking the relevant box, whether the recommendation will be accepted, rejected or 

accepted in part, and provide detail where required. 

Recommendation  
Accepted 

 
 

Recommendation  
Rejected  

(include reason for rejection 
and Cabinet decision – 

Cabinet Member to be invited 
to scrutiny committee) 

 

Recommendation  
Accepted in Part  

(include detail and what the full 
decision is – Cabinet Member to 
be invited to scrutiny committee) 

 

 

 
 

  

 


